
We encourage you to: 

 �view the information panels and 
provide your feedback on the concept 
design options for the open space

 �meet and hear from the Renewal 
SA project team members

 �view and learn how you can provide 
your feedback online anytime via  
the Prospect Social Pinpoint 
site until August 31 2022

Your feedback today will help guide the 
finalisation of the open space design 
for the Prospect development.

WELCOME TO 
TODAY’S PROSPECT 
OPEN SPACE COMMUNITY 
DROP-IN SESSION 

GROWTH AND LEADERSHIP THROUGH 
PROPERTY AND PROJECT

Image depicted is indicative only.



GROWTH AND LEADERSHIP THROUGH 
PROPERTY AND PROJECT

We acknowledge the Traditional 
Owners and custodians of the Lands 
throughout South Australia.

We respect and support their spiritual 
relationship with Country and connection 
to their land, waters and community.

As an organisation that is passionate 
about creating a better future for all South 
Australians, we are committed to working with 
First Nations peoples to ensure Culture and 
Country is respected in everything we do and is 
represented through our people and projects.

Artwork created by local Kaurna, Ngarrindjeri, Yankunytjatjara artist Allan Sumner. 
Designed for Renewal SA as part of our Reconciliation journey. 

ACKNOWLEDGMENT 
OF COUNTRY



GROWTH AND LEADERSHIP THROUGH 
PROPERTY AND PROJECT

ABOUT PROSPECT  
VISION 

ENGAGEMENT PROCESS

Renewal SA is leading the redevelopment of 
the 2.36-hectare site, just seven kms and a 
nine minute train trip from Adelaide’s CBD.

Renewal SA, on behalf of the State 
Government, purchased the site at 250B 
Churchill Road, Prospect in late 2020. 

The purchase of the site by Renewal SA 
ensures a high-quality outcome which best 
considers the surrounding infrastructure, 
amenity and location, and ensures 
development occurs in a timely manner.

The vacant site is in a high-profile location 
that is well connected to existing transport 
infrastructure Islington train station, part 
of the Gawler Rail Electrification Project 
and Churchill Road Go Zone bus network.

Renewal SA is committed to ensuring that 
key stakeholders, and the local community 
are engaged as part of the planning and 
design process for the development at 
Prospect.  Renewal SA has taken a 2-step 
approach to the planning and design of 
the open space for the Prospect site. 

Step 1 - In May 2022 Renewal SA conducted 
Community Engagement online for the Prospect 
public open space. This enabled Renewal 
SA to understand the community’s current 
and desired use of open space (including the 
main park, connections with the Islington 
railway station and pedestrian/cycle paths).

Feedback online revealed community supports 
or strongly supports the proposed reserve 
and open space based on the lack of open 
space in Prospect, particularly within new 
apartment and townhouse developments 
in the area. Strong support for a space 
with amenities such as shaded/sheltered 
areas, seating, nature play, feature garden 
beds, picnic tables/BBQs was noted.

Following the recent online community 
engagement, we have developed 
three landscape concept plan 
options for the reserve areas.

Step 2 - Your feedback today on the three 
open space concept design options will help 
guide the finalisation of the open space 
design for the Prospect development.




